
 

 

Agenda Item 2(c) 

March 26/19 EOC Meeting 

 

From: Adrienne Warner <Adrienne.Warner@fsco.gov.on.ca>  

Sent: March-05-19 12:15 PM 

To: Brendan Wycks <brendan.wycks@cafii.com> 

Cc: Keith Martin <Keith.Martin@cafii.com>; laurie.balfour@gov.ab.ca; CCIR-CCRRA <ccir-

ccrra@fsco.gov.on.ca> 

Subject: CCIR Annual Statement Q&A Session 

 

Good afternoon Brendan, 

 

CCIR is hosting Q&A sessions for year 3 filing of the Annual Statement on Market Conduct. The 

session for life and health insurers will be held on Wednesday, April 3, 2019 at 11:00 am to 

12:00 noon. 

 

Below is a copy of the invitation that was sent this morning, by the CCIR service provider, to all 

insurers that are required to complete the Annual Statement. 

 

Note that receipt of questions from insurers in advance will greatly facilitate the sessions so I 

will reach out to you in mid March for any questions that you are able to solicit from your 

members. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions. 

 

Regards, 

Adrienne 

 

Adrienne Warner 

Policy Manager, CCIR Secretariat  

Regulatory Coordination Branch  

Financial Services Commission of Ontario (FSCO) 

Telephone: 416-590-7243 

Email: Adrienne.Warner@fsco.gov.on.ca 

Website: https://www.ccir-ccrra.org 

 

 

 



2 | P a g e   

 

 


